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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
NORTH BAFFIN REGIONAL LAND USE PLAN AMENDMENT APPLICATION BY  

BAFFINLAND IRON MINES CORPORATION 
[NBRLUP AMENDMENT #3] 

 
NOTICE OF DATES FOR FINAL SUBMISSIONS 

 
Date: December 5, 2017 
 
On December 4-5, 2017, the Nunavut Planning Commission held a Public Hearing on an 
amendment application from Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation in Pond Inlet. The Commission 
thanks all participants of the hearing for providing their views. 
 
Anyone wishing to contribute further, can provide further written arguments by December 12, 2017.  
Final comments from Baffinland are to be provided by December 19, 2017. At that time, the record 
will be closed except for any final comments from the Nunavut Impact Review Board, which are 
requested to be provided by January 5, 2018. 
 
The Commission will then meet to consider all of the comments and submissions and will provide a 
recommendation to the Ministers and NTI regarding the proposed amendment as soon as possible 
after those dates. 
 
Any further comments can be submitted to: 
 
• Goump Djalogue, gdjalogue@nunavut.ca, Nunavut Planning Commission, P.O. Box 1797, 

Iqaluit, NU X0C 0H0; Phone: (867) 979-3444 | Fax: (867) 979-3444; or 
• Brian Aglukark, aglukark@nunavut.ca, Nunavut Planning Commission, P.O. Box 419 Arviat, 

NU X0C 0E0 Phone: (867) 857-2242 | Fax: (867) 857-2243 
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